
Minutes:  Wednesday, August 7, 2019 

Monterey Community Center Committee 

 
Meeting commenced: 9:00am 

Present:  Laurie Shaw, Wendy Germain, Kyle Pierce, Mary Makuc, Wendy Jensen 

Next Meeting Date:  Wednesday, September 11 @ 9am. 
 

 

-No quorum so minutes cannot be approved from July 24th meeting. 

 

-Laurie reported that the  CCenter does not need to be powerwashed, may need a bit of hand 

washing. The building tends to get dirt splashed up during heavy rains. 

 

- Gardens Update 

18 beds, 14 taken.  The beds can be rented to people that live out of town.  $30-40 residents, $35-

45 for non-residents.  Garden seems to be running smoothly. 

 

-Review of Programs by Mary Makuc 

Vicki True had 11 people at her spirit /group sing.  She is also coming Aug. 8 & 15 

Mahjong needs a teacher.  Mary will contact Karen Anderson to open up the group and organize 

instruction. 

 

-Upcoming Programs 

August: 

-Tag Sale on the 10th to benefit the Library. Myrna and Carol are running it.  Hopefully all the 

remainders will be picked up and removed. 

-Al Anon runs on Sunday mornings.  They pay once a quarter.  It will now be on the calendar. 

 

Sept:  

-Mary Kate Jordan will be holding her “Celebrate our Roots” for the second time, mainly a 

reunion of the first group 

-Oren Rosenthal will be having the chorus sing. He is being paid by a grant from the Monterey 

Cultural Council.  He is collecting money each week and giving some to MCC. 

-Amber Chand will be performing on Sept. 20.  Mary will check with Dorene Beller to see what 

the #s for this performance are. 

-Canasta will be happening on the 5,12, 19 and 26th @7pm run by Barbara Cohen.  There is a 

$10 teaching fee per person. 

 

Wendy Germain reported that Kevin West may be able to have an apple preservation program in 

November. 

 



Wendy Jensen inquired about possible times for a Cookbook Club meeting sometime this fall. 

 

-Other Business 

We will wait on discussing policies and procedures for Committee until we have a quorum.  

Mary and Kyle had a draft that was handed out. 

 

Public Relations: We need to contact Dorene Beller to get the list of publications and dates.  

Mary and Wendy will be meeting with her. 

 

Mary and Marya are working on the website and getting Paypal through our website with a link 

to the Town. 

 

 

Meeting adjourned: 10:45am 

 

Respectfully submitted by:  Wendy Jensen 

 

 
 


